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School 

 

 

Reading at home - please read with your child every 
night, even five minutes each day can make a huge 
difference to their progress. 
Children will all be receiving a new reading record 
shortly, these will be for parents/carers and staff to 
write in. 

 
Well done to all the children for working hard with 
their handwriting this week, keep up the good work. 

 
Uniform - please ensure your child comes to school 
in the correct uniform each day, if you are unsure, 
please check at the school office. 
 
We have our first Reading Champion starting next 
week. If you can offer an hour a week to join the 
mission to support reading in school, please 
message me. 
 
Dojo - please fill out and return the consent 
forms by Monday 29th January 
 

Mrs Jane Smethurst 
 

 

Friends of Haskayne School 
It was lovely to see so many parents at 
the FHS meeting this week. Your support 
is really appreciated. 
The FHS will be organising an Easter 
activity for 22nd March and the summer 
fair on 5th July. Details to follow. 
 
We are going to use some of the monies 
that have been raised to fund a school 
trip, in the summer term, and develop a 
reading corner in each classroom.  
 
The date for next meeting is TBC 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
30th January – Height & Weight for Reception and 
Year 6 
31st January – School Eucharist 2.15pm. All are 
welcome to join the children. 
5th – 8th February – Safer Internet Week 
7th February – Last Swimming 
8th February – Asthma Training for asthmatic pupils 
only 
8th February – Movie Night (tickets are available 
from the office) 

12th – 16th February Half Term 
20th February – Bikeability KS2 only 
7th March – World Book Day 
10th March – Mothering Sunday Service in St 
Thomas’ Church 11am 
20th March – School Eucharist 2.15pm. All are 
welcome to join the children. 
22nd March – Easter Activities 3.30pm –Details to 
follow 
27th March – 3.30pm – 5pm Disco Night – Details to 
follow 

29th March – 12th April Easter Holidays 
 

 

                   

                     
Children often fall over and bump into 
other children whilst playing and 
sometimes bump their head. 
Most injuries are minor and we will send 
a simple text message home just to let 
you know, however we will always phone 
if we feel it is necessary. 
 

 
Don’t forget to buy your tickets for movie 
night - £3.50 
This includes a drink, hotdog & popcorn 

 

Star of the week 
This week we have awarded  

Star of the Week to 
  Iver & Naomi 

Well done!   

 
 

Thank you to those parents/grandparents 
who attended the celebration assembly 

this week.  

of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

MOVIE NIGHT 
Thursday 8th February 

 

Bumped Heads 
   


